2023-24 Annual Fire
Season Outlook Briefing

Board Professional
Development Framework

Commercial Agreements
Portfolio Report

Aboriginal Partnerships
Committee visit to Eastern
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The Board received the Annual Fire Briefing presented by the Chief Fire

Officer of Forest Fire Management Victoria and Acting Deputy Emergency
Management Commissioner.

The Board approved the Professional Development Framewaork
presented, fulfilling one of seven key actions generated by the 2023
Parks Victoria Board Performance Review.
The Board approved:
o the proposed new Commercial Agreements Portfolio Report that
will replace individual Board lease approvals
the forecast Commercial leasing activity for the period 25
QOctober 2023 to 29 February 2024,
Visited Warrnambool to meet with citizens and staff of the Eastern Maar
Aboriginal Corporation, featuring a moving Welcome and Smoking
ceremony, a wonderful visit to Country and mature and productive
discussions on priorities and partnering with Parks Victoria.




